C/o. The Indian Bank Ltd.,
Lady Curzon Road,
Cantonment,

BANGALORE ~- 1.

2nd March 1971.

Dear Shri Chobe,

Thank you so much for your letter of the
27th of February 1971 .

Good wishes are always welcome and we
both are extremely grateful to you.

Both my husband and I send to you our
best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

(Mme. DEVIKA RANI ROERICH)

Shri Hiralal G. Chobe,
M.Al ’

Near Bus Stand,

MUDHOL .

Distriet Bijapur.




